
On May 18, 2017 Montana-Dakota Utilities Co., a 

Division of MDU Resources Group, Inc., 

filed with the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission revised General Terms and Conditions 

Rate 100 which affects Montana-Dakota Utilities 

Co.'s gas customers in South Dakota. The revised 

tariff and South Dakota rules and regulations are 

available in this office for inspection. 
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